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 Jerry Mankser - Community Service Award Recipient 

The Fort Churchill Chapter of the Daughters of the 
American Revolution awarded Jerry Mansker the DAR 
Community Service Award and pin at the Fernley City 
Council meeting on November 20 2013. 
 
The purpose of the Community Service Awards is to 
recognize worthy individuals for unpaid voluntary 
achievements in cultural, educational, humanitarian, 
patriotic, historical, citizenship, or environmental 
conservation endeavors. 

 
For the last couple of years, Jerry has promoted, participated and photographed several community 
events in the city of Fernley. He shares all of these images with everyone without compensation.  
 
Through Jerry, many people are able to enjoy some of the many amazing things going on in our city. 
Jerry regularly posts these images on various social networking sites. He advertises for all the cultural 
arts events, civic events, and City of Fernley events. 
 
This community service has been beneficial for the City of Fernley, in these current economic times 
and we proudly recognize Jerry’s compassion to provide it. 
 
 
Pictured above from left to right: 
Lynda Freeman, DAR Fort Churchill Chapter Secretary, Jerry Mansker, Fernley Mayor, Leroy 
Goodman, Sue Gill, DAR Fort Churchill Chapter Vice-Regent and Bobbie Parra, DAR Fort Churchill 
Chapter Prospective. Bonnie Rardin, DAR Fort Churchill Chapter Historian was also in attendance and 
took the photo. 
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